Automatic reply: Thursday

Subject: Automatic reply: Thursday

From: "Thizy, Delphine C" <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>
Date: 6/7/2017 11:54 AM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Thank you for your email. I will be in meetings for ethics advisory committee and open day in Italy from 7th to 10th June, and therefore with very
limited access to email and will be on annual leave on 12th June. So I will respond to your emails on 13th June when I return. In case of
emergency you can call on my mobile +447590250662 Warm regards Delphine
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